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BOYS & GIRLS CLUB ADDS 10TH WEEK TO SUMMER CAMP 

 
Shelton, CT, May 14, 2009 – The Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley has 
added a 10th week to its Summer Fun Club Summer Camp. The camp will now run from 
June 22nd through August 28th. Children can attend for one week of camp, all ten weeks, 
or any combination. The weekly fee is $150 for 6-12 year olds and  $100 for children 13-
15. Additional siblings are $100 each per week.  
 
Made possible in part by the Fairfield County Community Foundation, camp activities 
include crafts, sports, games room, computers, outdoor education, contests, and sewing. 
Weekly trips are available to destinations such as water parks and museums. Children 
are treated to a barbecue every Friday, followed by a special event such as Club Idol or 
Wacky Water Day. Children may bring their own snacks and lunch or purchase food 
from the on-site café. Free breakfast and lunch are available for children who qualify. For  
more information, registration forms, or schedules, please call 924-9329 between 8 am 
and 6 pm. 
  
The  Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley provides, in a safe environment, 
programs that inspire, educate, guide, and enable all young people, especially those 
from disadvantaged circumstances, to realize their full potential as product, responsible, 
and caring citizens. For more information about our Club, visit us on the web at 
www.bgc-lnv.com. 
 
The Fairfield County Community Foundation  promotes the growth of community and 
regional philanthropy to improve the quality of life throughout Fairfield County. 
Individuals, families, corporations, and organizations can establish charitable funds and 
contribute to existing funds. The Foundation also provides philanthropic advisory 
services, and develops and leads initiatives to tackle critical community issues. It is in 
compliance with the Council on Foundations’ national standards for community 
foundations. The Foundation has awarded over $100 million in grants to nonprofits in 
Fairfield County and beyond. For more information, visit www.fccfoundation.org.  
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